
Below is a possible OneSC legis email. KV

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Holly Pisarik (hollypisarik@gov.sc.gov) <hollypisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/7/2015 4:23:55 PM

Subject: Legis Email

In the spirit of the holiday season, and because our neighbors are still struggling in wake of the devastating flood, we need 
your help.

Over the last few months, many state and federal agencies, as well as private, non-profit partners, assisted with fulfilling 
citizens' short-term needs. However, as our state moves into the long-term recovery phase, the greatest unmet need will be 
getting people back to safe, habitable homes. FEMA estimates that by January 1,2016, 727 families will still be out of their 
homes.

I am asking all South Carolinians to get involved to help promote the One SC Fund. Attached is background information 
about One SC, including ways to donate. Most importantly, 100% of the donations will go directly to repair and re-build 
homes that were damaged or destroyed during the flood. The goal of One SC Fund is simple: It will help bridge the gap 
between existing resources and the unmet housing needs of flood victims.

Because of your leadership, you are uniquely positioned to lend your voice to help these flood victims. We hope you will pass 
along this information to your constituents please visit www.onescfund.org for more information.

God Bless.
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